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Ruppert Landscape: 

     >   Regular Ruppert visits occur each Wednesday, weather permitting.

➢ Please use your Close’s designated area within the Close to place leaf bags and yard 
debris.  Please do not put them on the roadsides.  Let’s keep the roadsides as neat and 
tidy as possible.

➢ Please do not park vehicles on the grassy edges along the roads, and notify 
contractors and other visitors to park elsewhere.

Davey Tree:

➢ Although the overall Weathersfield expenses are on track, the tree budget is in the 
red.  Due to this shortfall for tree work, the Board has decided that for the remainder 
of the year, we will only take action on trees or branches if they pose a safety threat.

Reminder:  Due to this situation, please do not contact the Landscape Committee 
regarding tree work unless it poses a safety risk in which case someone will assess the 
risk and, if necessary, take appropriate action.

➢ Based on the annual tree survey in the fall, the tree work will be conducted early in 
2024.

The Grove:

➢ Recently, the Board approved a project to revitalize the Grove.  New lights have been 
installed, and additional gravel and new pine straw have been added to beautify the 
Grove.  Please visit the revitalized space, and don’t forget Wednesday get-togethers.

Pets:

➢ Now that summer is here, make sure your pet has plenty of water and be careful 
walking your pet on asphalt.  Please pick up after your pet and always use a leash. 

It would be greatly appreciated if all residents would be mindful of 
keeping WSG clean and beautiful over the coming months.

Stay Cool!


For more detailed information, always visit our website:

        weathersfieldsg.org

http://weathersfieldsg.org

